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Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments on the Draft Nunavut Land Use 
Plan (DNLUP). TMAC Resources Inc. (TMAC) has had an opportunity to review this 
important first generation draft plan that will form the foundation for future land use 
planning In Nunavut. We have read the February 6, 2014 submission of the NWT & 
Nunavut Chamber of Mines and support it. 

We believe the DNLUP as presented by the Nunavut Planning Commission generally 
provides a good basis for developing an all-inclusive strategy for land use in 
Nunavut. 

As a general comment, the DNLUP would be improved by the inclusion of specific 
criteria that the NPC will apply in considering whether a proposed activity is in 
conformity, and when further conformity review may be required. This would 
increase procedural certainty and improve the ability of project proponents to 
consider potential impacts on project scheduling and logistics, which are essential 
components of major project development in Nunavut. 

· As you are aware, TMAC is engaged in developing the Hope Bay Project on the
Kitikmeot mainland southwest of Cambridge Bay. The Hope Bay project consists of
the entire Hope Bay Greenstone Belt, which is 80km long and 20km wide. Three
significant gold deposits have already been discovered, and additional discoveries
are possible.

The TMAC strategy for developing Hope Bay rests on beginning production at the
northern end of the Belt and progressively developing mines farther to the south.
The potential exists at Hope Bay for the creation of a long term gold mining camp
environment tied by common infrastructure that would open access to the interior
of the Belt to lower cost marine transportation. At Hope Bay, we have a mix of land
tenure, with significant deposits resting on both IOL and Crown Lands.

With this operating environment, certainty of marine logistics through both sides of
the Canadian Northwest Passage, and consistency of land designations within the
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I again thank you for this opportunity to comment on this important tool to govern 
land use in Nunavut. We understand that the Commission will focus in the up­
coming months on consultations on the DNLUP within the Kitikmeot region and we 
wish the NPC well in thes.e deliberations. I look forward to any feedback you may 
be able to provide on our specific comments, leading to the completion of the 
plan for approval at the end of the year. 

Sincerely, 

Catharine Farrow 
Chief Executive Officer 

c.c. Charlie Evalik, President, Kitikmeot Inuit Association
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